
Derelict and At-Risk Vessels 



Background 

Over the past several years there have been an increasing 

number of issues with vessels anchored in the waterways within 

the town of Jupiter. 

The Jupiter Police Department has been actively addressing 

these issues with the goal of keeping the waterways safe for 

recreational boaters. 

One of the most common obstacles to these efforts is the 

difficulty in identifying and locating vessel owners. 

Town Staff and the Police Department have worked with 

concerned citizens and other agencies to develop possible 

solutions to address potential problems related to anchoring 

vessels to include those that are derelict and at-risk. 



Common Problems with 

Anchored Vessels 

ÅAnchored vessels may not display current 

registration decals and/or may not be currently 

registered 

ÅVessels may not have proper lighting as required 

by regulations 

ÅOwner unable to be contacted 

Even though there may be citable issues with a 

vessel, if it is securely anchored it does not 

necessarily meet the definition of being at-risk or 

derelict. 

 



Options for Common 

Problems  

ÅExpired registration or registration not displayed 

ïCan mail a citation to registered owner  

ÅAnchor light violations 

ïCan mail a citation to owner 

ÅNo valid registration 

ïCriminal infraction requiring a court date 

The most problematic step in the process is 

being able to identify the owner and locate 

contact information. 


